
Copeland Middle School is a collaborative community, where all stakeholders work in
solidarity, thus creating an environment of mutual-respect, trust, and responsibility while

empowering all individuals to be their authentic selves.

April 4, 2023

Hello 6th Grade and 7th Grade Copeland Families,

As we get closer to Spring Break, the Music and Guidance Departments are looking
ahead to scheduling for the 2023-2024 school year.

In order to start this process, we must schedule the music ensembles first. Please
carefully read the instructions below:

● If your student is already enrolled in band, strings, or chorus and wishes to
remain in his/her ensemble next year, you do not need to take any action.

● If your student wishes to remove an ensemble from his/her schedule next year,
please fill out this form

● If your student wishes to add an ensemble to his/her schedule next year,
please fill out this form

● Remember - a student can be in 1 or 2 ensembles

All changes must be received by Friday, April 21, 2023.

If you have any questions, please reach out to Mrs. Spotts at bspotts@rocktwp.net.

Thank you,

Alfonso A. Gonnella

Alfonso A. Gonnella
Principal
Copeland Middle School

We have H.E.A.R.T. Honesty. Empathy. Acceptance. Respect.Trust.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScr5XWmLz3rKzOyan3Ik5mBk8VMFaW-udZKzxrgOyOwxacCvg/viewform?usp=sf_link
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